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What we did last fortnight! 
We have had a very busy last 2 weeks.  We celebrated birthdays and have been able to have 
parties and games.  Animals have been a big topic where we looked into animals and created 
some artwork.  Science week has been fun with making flubber, creating tornados in a Jar, walking 
water and more.  Puffy paint was a hit with the children so we will definitely make more again.  We 
fixed up our sustainability display and talked more about saving water as well what they do at 
home to help the environment.  The children have been thinking of topics that we can implement 
for next term.  Other activities have been included are painting, drawing, lego, cars, paper planes, 
and home corner, cars, straw and connectors.  The children have been engaging well with each 
other and are always happy to see new faces join the service.  We also love to spend time outside 
in the wonderful fresh air, joining in with sports, playing on the fort and visiting the chickens to feed 
them the left over scraps from afternoon tea.   

              
 
What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
In the next fortnight we will be looking at animals that live in the snow.  Most of the children enjoy 
minecraft so I will be looking into activities based on cube shapes.  Other activities which will 
include, physical activities, drawing, painting, baking, soccer, group games, helicopter, skipping, 
ball games time on the oval and the fort.  Board games, puzzles, lego, and recycled construction 
are a few other items we have on offer during the fortnight. 
 
Words from some of our Buddy Leaders! 
Shelby – I have really enjoyed science week.  I can’t wait to do it again as experiments are so 
cool. 
Cooper. H – Flubber was my favourite activity.  
Cooper. H – We talked about saving water.  I challenge you all to have only 4 mins showers.  I did 
it. 
Savanna – I have loved that we have a choice on what activities we would like to do for term 3.  
 
We offer homework club if you would like to have your child/ren do it at after school care. 
 



 
 

 
 

Important Notices: 
Please remember to bring your hats so that we can go outside to play. 

 

Donations Welcomed:  

 Dolls, cars or other toys in good condition that are needing a new home.   

 Button up shirts that we can turn into art aprons 
 

Thank you 

Vesna 

How to enrol in our program: 
Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

 . 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

 

Service Fees and Times 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

